10 DOWNING STREET

STATEMENT

Following the talks which the Prime
Minister had on 4 May with the Parliamentary
Leaders of the Social Democratic and Liberal
parties to discuss the Falkland Islands, the

Prime Minister had a meeting on 5 May with

Mr. Enoch Powell, he being the only Privy

Counsellor representing a Northern Ireland

constituency.

1100 hours

Thursday 6 May




